
                     
                   Diocesan Council of Filipino Catholics 
                                                    Diocese of San Jose 
 

Invites everyone to 
A CELEBRATION OF THANKSGIVING  
HONORING THE BLESSED MOTHER 

“Alay Pilipino Para Sa Mahal Na Ina” 
 

 
OUR LADY OF ANTIPOLO 

 

Saturday, August 24, 2019  
Procession begins at 10:00AM 

Eucharistic Celebration at 11:00 A.M. 
To be held at Holy Family Church 
4848 Pearl Ave., San Jose, CA 95136 

 

For More Info: 
Lou Concepcion (408) 439-9414 
Poi Buenaventura (408) 729-7228 

Marilyn Pablo (408) 834-9577 


